REPOLLO OIL COMPANY

SINCLAIR BUILDING

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

DaNA H. KEeLSEY

VICE-PRESIDENT July 13, 1928,

0il Conservation “Yommicsion,
Box 1545,
Hobbs, New Mexico.
Gentlemen:
I am returning herewith our "Notice of Intention to

Drill" Well No. 3 H. E. West in Eddy County, New Mexico, which

you approved on July 9, 1938, with request that you cancel same,

-

as this well will not be drilled at the present time.
I hope that this will not cause your office any
inconvenience. Should we change our plans at a later date, we

will file a new notice.

Very truly yours,




